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Ministers Conference:  December 5 

Active and retired ministers—join Ministers 

Conference Tuesday, December 5th at Shelby 

Medical Center in the Physicians Conference 

Room. Enjoy guest speaker Dr. Darryl Wood, First 

Baptist Church in Vincent, AL. 

 

Lunch is served at 11:30 am compliments of Shelby Medical 

Center. Reservations are a must. Contact Diane Dixon by 

Wednesday, November 29 at diane@shelbybaptist.org or     

669-7858 to make individual and group reservations. 

 

Upcoming Events 
Nov 12 Christmas Gift Shop Open House from 2:00—4:00 

p.m. at the Calera Ministry Center (1819 18th Street; 

the corner of 18th Street and Hwy 25) in Calera. 

Reservations not required; groups welcome. 

 

Nov 14-15 2017 State Convention Annual Meeting will be 

held at Whitesburg Baptist Church (6806 

Whitesburg Drive, Huntsville, AL 35802).  For more 

information visit https://alsbom.org/convention  

 

Nov 16 Volunteer Appreciation Banquet to be held at the 

American Village at 6:30 p.m.  Deadline to register 

is November 9, 2017. 

 

Nov 23-26 Thanksgiving Holiday.  SBA and CCM Offices will be  

 closed. 

 

Nov 23  Earthly Treasures Thrift Store Will be closed.  It will 

 reopen Friday, November 24. 

 

PRAYER MINISTRY—VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

The Shelby Baptist Association Intercessory Prayer 

Ministry is in need of prayer warriors.  We need 

volunteers to fill vacancies in our prayer room.   

Please contact Mary Trimble at (205) 678-9650 

for more information. 

Every GREAT MOVEMENT 

God of 

can be traced to a 

— D. L. Moody (1837-1899) 

KNEELING FIGURE. 

Christmas Gift Shop Opportunity for Giving 
CHRISTMAS GIFT SHOP OPEN HOUSE: SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 12     2:00-4:00 PM 

Begin the holiday season with Christmas Gift Shop Open House at the Calera Ministry Center (1819 

18th Street; the corner of 18th Street & Highway 25) in Calera. Reservations not required; groups 

welcome. 

 

CHRISTMAS GIFT SHOP: NOVEMBER 27—DECEMBER 13 

Please pray for the Christmas Gift Shop team as they tirelessly serve families. Parents receive gifts for 

their children along with Christmas goodies for the entire family. Most of all, the wondrous story of our Savior is shared—the greatest gift of all! 

 

OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE: $35,000 GOAL 

Financial contributions are needed to purchase toys for the gift shop. Make checks payable to SBA CCM (P O Box 888, Columbiana, AL 35051). 

Designate checks to Christmas Gift Shop. All donations are 100% tax deductible. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT 

Rebekah L. Parr, Christmas Gift Shop Director | rebekah@shelbybaptist.org | 205-669-7858 

 

OPPORTUNITIES TO S ERV E  
Prayer Warriors        Fred Frengel ftreeguy1@aol.com 205-699-8098 

350 Popcorn Tins; 350 Cookie Tins       Ladonne Fox palafox530@bellsouth.net 205-669-4005 

Mantle Room         Teresa Boody wtmmmb@yahoo.com 205-542-3672 

Toy Room Stockers Donna Reid & Cathy Joiner giftshoptoys@gmail.com 205-678-0657 

Christmas Stockings Anita Cofer tooneat2@bellsouth.net 205-410-8749 

Guest Refreshments Betty Ingram BO1299@gmail.com 205-283-2252 

Wrapping Paper Rebekah Parr rebekah@shelbybaptist.org 205-669-7858 

Daily Bread Shop 

Daily Bread Shop needs cereal, 

coffee, cornmeal and flour (self-

rising), dried beans, grits, jelly, 

macaroni and cheese, mayonnaise, 

oatmeal, pasta, peanut butter, rice, 

sugar, household cleaning products, laundry detergent, 

and personal toiletries of all kinds. 

Contact Keith Brown at kbrown@shelbybaptist.org or 

(205) 699-7858 for details for a successful food drive. 

 ____________________________________________  
 

OCTOBER     NOVEMBER DECEMBER 

Grace FBC—Pelham Double Oak 

Oak Grove Pleasant Grove Enon 

Oak Mountain      Providence FBC—Vincent 

Pleasant Site University Mt. Signal 

 Wilton South Shelby 

 

 

 

The Motor Ministry of the Shelby Baptist Association 

exists to provide working vehicles to individuals in need 

of transportation. Those receiving vehicles are referred 

to us by qualified programs and must meet our mentor-

ing requirements.  Contact Rebekah Parr at (205) 669-

7858 or rebekah@shelbybaptist.org to minister or to 

donate a car.  

Donate Your Car Today! 


